[image: ]Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
As part of Diversity week, we have learned a Morris dance and also about different religions.
Year 1
Filling our buckets with kindness.

Year 2
Tasting Mexican food.
Year 3
Making crepes as part of learning about French food.

Year 4
Creating Swedish modern art.

Year 5
Making Portuguese biscuits.

Year 6
Learning the Capoeira – a Brazilian dance.
Clubs (apart from Homework Club) have now finished for this term. A new selection will be sent out in September.





 Next Week
Monday


Tuesday
Y6 Hollingworth Lake activities


Wednesday
Y6 Hollingworth Lake activities


Thursday
Y6 Hollingworth Lake activities
Alzheimer’s Society Cupcakes Sale
(details to follow)


Friday

Dates for your diary
Y6 Leavers’ Party – 18th July 6 – 8pm
Leavers’ Assembly – 19th July 9.30am



Attendance
[bookmark: _GoBack]Best Weekly Attendance – Year 4  – 98.15%
Whole School Attendance – 94.34% (weekly) & 94.93% (yearly)

 
 
 
A message from Mr Perkins….
What a fabulous week we've had in school.  Firstly, it has been a pleasure to be throughout school this week during our Arts & Diversity Week.  There have been many examples of excellent work including looking at the British Value Individual Liberty; the children working on their countries culminating in a celebration on the KS2 playground this afternoon and various activities looking at improving our own mental health. We have had a display in school where the children have shared what they are grateful for - brings a tear to the eye!
      On Wednesday, we held our annual Sports Afternoon.  Despite the tremendous heat, all the children (as well as staff and parents!) coped brilliantly on the field competing well for their house team and the winner will be announced in Monday’s assembly. Special thanks to Mrs Thompson for organising such a brilliant event and to everyone who took part.
      Our week in school finished off brilliantly yesterday with the annual FOBS Summer Fair.  The weather was again incredibly kind as the KS2 playground was filled with many stalls and games for all to enjoy.  I even survived the popular Soak the Teacher stall - great fun!  As you can imagine, events like the summer fair cannot happen without the whole Brimrod Team pulling together which they did in spectacular fashion.  A special mention to our FOBs Team who have worked tirelessly over the last few weeks to organise such a brilliant event.  Thanks to them and everyone who helped out or supported the event.
      Next week, the children will begin the next chapter in their school life as they move onto their new class and teacher.  Just a reminder to drop your child off at their new classroom.  All staff will be out to help you if you need it.  There are lots of exciting activities planned for the children over the next few days to enjoy with their new teacher.

Have a lovely weekend 😊
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